
Welcome to 
 

Sermon Notes

“Go!”
Mark 6.1-13

1.  With _______________________ vs. 7
 
              = human – vs. 2

               = credentials – vs.3

2.  Without assurance of ____________ vs. 8-11
        God is our: Provision – vs. 8-9
                            Promotion – vs. 10
                            Praise – vs. 11

3.  Calling forth ___________________ vs.12-13

4.  With a message called the _______________!

The Rev. Dr. Tom Bryant, Pastor 434.534.9355
The Rev. Alan Hill, Evangel 434.660.7341
Jon Williams, Minister of Music 434.944.3611
Post Office Box 2565                                    theWELLchurch316@gmail.com
Forest, VA 24551                                           www.AttheWELLchurch.com

5 July 2015      Sixth Sunday after Pentecost

May God who gathers us around Himself in the Word and Sacrament to  
bless us with His forgiveness this morning be your source of comfort,  

strength and renewal as you worship today.  In the Name of Christ, we  
are all called to come and hear that  the Lord is Good!

Our Gospel reading is Mark 6.1-13 and our response is, “Praise be 
to thee, O Christ” spoken in unity aloud.

Call to Worship: Psalm 123
Hymns:  Opening- #346   Prayer – #641    Closing – #440

Bible Studies this Week – 
 Bible Study – The Early Church – Wednesday – 1:30pm
                      Denominations – Presbyterian -  Thursday – 10:30am
                                                                                               7:00pm
We continue to celebrate July the 4th as we continue to beseech 
God's guidance for our leader's as they follow His Word.

Today we are honoring the 4th Anniversary of the WELL 
congregation.  God has truly blessed.  Please join us for the 
celebrating immediately following the Morning Service.

Also, we are re-installing the Rev. Alan Hill as our Associate 
Pastor of Evangelism this morning.  Good to have you back, Al!

We need volunteers for Parkview Missions on July 29th from 3:30 – 
6:30.  Please join us if you can for sometime during. Thanks

The Ladies’ Tuesday evening Bible study will take a brief summer
break. We will begin again on Tuesday, July 21st.  Our new study 
will be Experiencing God.  Please email Betsy at 
 burns3jbj@aol.com, if you wish to participate.  Please see the 
Pastor to get a workbook for you.  
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